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Dear Tricia 
 
PROPOSED STEPHEN BURKE CYCLE HUB 
 
I confirm my support for the bid for the Stephen Burke Cycle Sports Hub.  The proposed 
cycle race track will act as a base for local cycle clubs, including junior, school and 
disabled cycling groups.  It will help us develop cycling in the area, encouraging people 
to cycle in the area helping us to promote cycling as a means of transport and promote 
physical activity. 
 
It is fitting that the proposed cycle track is named after Stephen Burke an Olympic gold 
medallist from the local area.  The proposals have been put together by volunteers and it 
would be excellent to see their project come to fruitarian.  It would be a first class facility 
for the people of Pendle and Pennine Lancashire. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Alasdair Simpson 
Senior Cycling Officer 


